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Thoughts and perceptions from 

Mayor Justin Hanson  

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
Iôm always proud to be the Mayor of Covington ï really, this is my dream job and I love working with all of 

you to move this city forward and do great things!  But, I must tell you that standing amongst the sea of purple 

and gold at the Tennessee AAA Football Championship in Cookeville last week ranks at the top among my 

proudest moments!  Iôm so proud of and impressed with the work of the coaches, staff, and team throughout the 

past several years.  Covington has a highly respected sports reputation, and weôve earned it through hard work, 

dedication, tenacity, and being represented in many District, Region, and State championship games. While my 

heart was filled with pride for these accomplishments, nothing could have been better that to see all that purple 

and gold in the stands last Saturday in Cookeville.  Covington and Tipton County showed up!  THAT is what 

works ï people helping and supporting each other ï cheering, encouraging, and upholding others because they 

are OUR town ï OUR community ï OUR people! Thank you to every single person who has supported 

anything and everything in our town ï it really does matter.  Thanks to everyone who has attended sporting 

events at CHS.  Thanks to all who gathered around our square to send our team, cheerleaders, and coaches off 

to Cookeville.  Thanks to all who traveled over 250 miles to support kids and coaches you may not even know.  

I will always remember that feeling of pride I had to see Covington, Tennessee represented by hundreds of 

people happily supporting this community.  Letôs keep that spirit of support and camaraderie up!   

 

I was fortunate enough to experience another milestone with widespread support Sunday when Canaan Baptist 

Church celebrated their 150th anniversary.  I read the proclamation from the City of Covington recognizing 

Canaanôs 150th Anniversary, and for that church being on the National Register of Historic Places.  This was a 

wonderful opportunity to celebrate our history, our culture, and delve into the development of our community.  

What a great accomplishment that Canaan Baptist has persevered for so many years and is thriving and growing 

well into the 21st century.  Folks, Iôm telling you, we are a fortunate community.  We have persevered and are 

growing stronger and better with each and every day.  Please keep supporting each other and this community 

and work together for the greater good of us all!  We HAVE done this and we certainly CAN keep it up for 

many years to come!  We are COVINGTON and we are PROUD!   

                                                                                                            Justin 
 

Chargers Supported at home and across the State 

 
Chief Buddy Lewis and Mayor Justin Hanson  
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City Hall employees cheered for the Chargers 

as they set out on their journey.   

 
CPD was on hand in Cookeville for support, along 

with hundreds of fans!   

 
CHS student Mario Hayslett, Jr. (ñMoò) was 

selected to sing The National Anthem  

before the game.   

 
Chargers represented all of West Tennessee in the 

AAA Tennessee Football Championship  

 
 

 



Canaan Baptist Church Celebrates 150 Years  
Mayor Justin Hanson joined members and guests at Canaan Church Sunday for the Proclamation and 

Celebration of this Historical Church that is still on the move in Covington 

 

  
 

 



DEPARTMENTAL TIDBITS  

k̆eeping you up - to- ÉÆÙÊdÜÎÙÍdÜÍÆÙ̃ØdÌÔÎÓÌdÔÓdÎÓdÔÚ×dÈÎÙÞ ̇
 

HUMAN RESOURCES & SPECIAL EVENTS : 

The City of Covington Human Resource Department is responsible for the administration of all Personnel and 

Purchasing activities for the city. The Human Resource Department is located on the 2nd floor of the 

Covington Civic Center. They can be reached by phone (901) 475-7170. For reservations, scheduling, or 

information about special events, please call 901-475-7139 

¶ Applications are accepted ONLY during the time of a posted vacancy. 

¶ You can complete an application and email it to our department through the Contact Us button on our website 

or bring it by our office Monday through Friday 8:00am - 5:00pm. 

¶ Click here to see all available job openings  
 

 

PARKS AND RECREATION : 

 

The Covington Sportsplex will be a training site for Pound Rockout Workout Instructors! 
click here to learn more 

 

COVING TON AQUATIC CENTER : 

The Covington Aquatic Center offers a six-lane 25 meter recreational and competition covered pool. The pool 

depth is 3 feet in the shallow end and 12 feet at the deep end. The deep end of the pool houses 2 spring boards 

for recreational use. We offer multiple levels of swim lessons for young children through adults.  Water 

aerobics and other fitness classes are also offered, and it is available for swim fitness.  The pool is equipped for 

those with mobility issues by way of an ADA-compliant fixed lift. This facility  is covered, heated, and open 

all year, and you can purchase just a pool membership for a substantial savings and receive access to all aquatic 

classes.  Our pool is available for private rentals for a variety of activities: such as, scout swim check, birthday 

parties, company outings/parties, and church events. For more detailed rental information, contact Director 

Mack at (901) 476-3734 

http://www.covingtontn.com/human-resources.html
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